YAGOONA PUBLIC SCHOOL

Embracing potential to empower learning

Address: 425 Hume Hwy YAGOONA 2199 Phone: 9790 3562 Fax: 9796 1544
Email: yagoona-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Website: https://yagoona-p.schools.nsw.gov.au.

Principal: Ms Meaghan Wilson

2nd May, 2022

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

SCHOOL PHOTOS
WEDNESDAY 8" JUNE 2022

Please find attached a school photograph envelope. Our school photographs will
be taken on Wednesday 8™ June 2022.

These envelopes are to be brought to school with the correct money enclosed on
photo day and handed directly to the photographers.

Please note you have the option to pay online direct to The School Photographer
using the Online Code on the envelope. This is the preferred payment method.
DO NOT PAY THE SCHOOL. Go to www.theschoolphotographer.com.au

CORRECT MONEY IS TO BE IN THE ENVELOPE AS NO CHANGE
CAN BE GIVEN.

Family photos are available (at an additional cost) if you have two or more
children in the school. Please leave your children’s names at the office and collect
a family envelope if you wish to have a family photo taken.

Class photo and portraits (Green) are $45.00
OR
Class photos only (Group Only) are $28.00
(other packages are available at different prices,
please see the flyer inside the envelope)

Ms Meaghan Wilson
Principal
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